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Rainbows Nursery

Art Exhibition
Our Art Exhibition was a HUGE success
and we would like to thank you all for

your wonderful comments and support

Welcome back!

This term sees us moving into the time of
Lent, during this term the pupils will be
given a Lenten bag. Please can you
complete the activities in the bag and
return it to school the following day.

Each class will be inviting parents in for a
class Celebration of the Word or Prayer
time this half term. Dates are included on
this letter.

ourladyrosary.org.uk office@ourladyrosary.org.uk

Last half term we had some very special
visitors, the first was Bishop Stephen.
Bishop Stephen spent time with all  the
children, answering their questions and
visiting them in class. He then visited the
Art Exhibition and was very impressed
with their work!
The children had lots of questions to ask
Bishop Stephen and enjoyed learning
about how to become a Bishop.

March 2025

Visitors in School

We were also very lucky to have the Mayor
of the North East Visit us, Mayor Kim
Mcguinness. She joined some of the
children for breakfast, visited Early Years
and talked to come of the children about
our Art Exhibition. Mayor Kim Mcguinness
was very interested in making sure the
children have the right start in life.
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Week 1
04.03.25 - Pancake Day
07.03.25 - World Book Day

Week 2:
14.03.25  Year 1 Celebration of the
Word, in the Prayer Room 9:05am

Week 3:
17.03.25 - Non-uniform day
19.03.25 -Art Exhibition open to the
Parish 10:30 - 12:00
21.03.25 - Red Nose Day

Week 4:
28.03.25 - EYFS Mathers Day
Celebration of the Word, 9:05am in
infant hall

Week 5:
04.04.25 - Year 2 Celebration of
the word, in the Prayer room at
9:05am

Week 6:
07.04.25 - Easter Egg Competition
Entries to be handed in today
09.04.25 - Year 3 Celebration of
the Word, Palm Sunday, KS2 hall
9:05am
10.04.25 - Year 4 Celebration of the
Word, Good Friday KS2 hall 9:05am
10.04.25 Year 6 Prayer Stations with
parents KS1 hall
1:00 - 2:00 Mrs Freer’s Class
2:05 - 3:05 Mrs Henery’s Class
11.04.25 - Year 5 Celebration of the
Word, The Resurrection,KS2 hall
9:05am

Please note there will be no
Nursery or Teatime Club on

Friday 11.04.25

As part of the Live Simply
Award we are creating a Prayer
Garden, a small sanctuary
where the children, parents,
staff and parish can come
together to reflect and pray.
If you have any plants, soil or
plant pots that you would like
to get rid off we would love to
take them off your hands!
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Dates for your Diary: Attendance
 We would like to thank all of our families for their
continued support in ensuring high attendance at
school. 
If you feel that you need any support or help please
contact the school office and make an appointment
with Mrs Myhill our Pastoral and Child Wellbeing Lead 

We need your help!

January 2025

T E A M - Together Everyone
Achieves More

Our TEAM have been working very hard last half term,
please keep a look our for a letter regarding what
they have been up to!

This half term they are going to be running an Easter
Egg competition! we would like the children to
decorate some hard boiled eggs, there will be some
Prizes up for grabs!


